Northeast Fishermen: NEFSC Seeks White Hake Observations

NOAA’s Northeast Fishery Science Center is preparing for an upcoming meeting (December 10-14, 2012)
to review data that will be used in the 2013 white hake assessment. Center scientists are interested in
any information or observations you would like to share on the nature of the white hake fisheries or
catches. Presentation and discussion of fishermen’s comments is on the meeting agenda for the
afternoon of December 11. If you would like to attend, observations can be shared in person. You may
also submit written comments. Please provide written comments by December 5. The meeting will also
be available by webinar.

Written comments can be emailed to Katherine Sosebee (katherine.sosebee@noaa.gov) or Gary
Shepherd (gary.shepherd@noaa.gov), or mailed to either person at NOAA/NMFS/NEFSC, 166 Water St.,
Woods Hole, MA 02543. For more information on the 2013 white hake assessment meetings
(SAW/SARC 56), please visit us at: http://www.nefsc.noaa.gov/saw/




